
Submitter: Suzie    

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB3183 

SUBJECT: YES for H.B.3183 (Support Cannabis workers) 

 

MESSAGE: To Legislators: 

 

I urge your SUPPORT of House Bill 3183, which protects organizing rights for 

cannabis workers. The agreements described by the bill help protect workers’ 

collective bargaining rights, allowing them to choose — without employer interference 

— whether they want to form a union. 

 

Without clear federal protections, workers often face low wages, poor benefits, 

unprotected statuses as contract workers, to say nothing of the safety hazards! As 

Oregon's cannabis industry expands, we need to ensure that the jobs that are 

created are the kind of jobs we want for our workforce.  Protecting unionizing rights is 

the best way to do that! 

 

Please pass this bill! 

 

---------------------- 

From: Suzie (Roberta) 


